
Letter:  Sister  church  helps
at Bread & Broth
To the community,

“It was a great experience to celebrate Memorial Day with the
local  community,  sharing  the  traditional  holiday  fare  of
hamburgers, hot dogs, barbecue beans and much more!” exclaimed
Ed Day while taking a break from serving dinners to Bread &
Broth  Monday  meal  guests.  Day  continued  that  he  was  also
“taken back by the quality of the cuisine and attention to
detail to serve a great meal.”

Day, his wife Debra and good friend Shelly Zimbler crewed the
Friends of Our Lady of Tahoe Catholic Church’s Adopt A Day of
Nourishment sponsorship team that volunteered for about three
hours on May 29 at Grace Hall.

B&B’s Monday meal is served weekly and provides a full-course
dinner  along  with  food  give-away  bags  filled  with  dairy
products (milk, butter and eggs), fresh fruit and vegetables,
miscellaneous  canned  foods  and  breads  and  pastries,  in
addition to second servings and left over to go containers.

The AAD sponsor $250 donation provided by Friends of Our Lady
of  Tahoe  covered  the  cost  of  food,  utilities  and  dinner
supplies needed to feed the 93 hungry folks attending the
evening’s dinner. But the best part of the AAD program is the
opportunity to participate in the experience of helping others
and seeing the impact your time and funds has on the very
grateful dinner guests.  B&B would like to thank the Friends
of Our Lady of Tahoe for their kindness and generosity in
improving the lives of others.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/06/letter-sister-church-helps-bread-broth/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/06/letter-sister-church-helps-bread-broth/

